
Orthodox Volunteer Corps (OVC) is a
yearlong domestic service program for
Orthodox young adults and an official
Agency of the Assembly of Bishops. We offer
young adults from across the country an
immersive year of service in Pittsburgh and
Boston, working at homeless shelters, after-
school programs, free medical clinics, and
more. In addition, Corps Members receive
weekly formation & training in Orthodoxy
and community-based leadership
development, live in community with other
Orthodox young adults, and engage local
parishes. Housing, transportation, and food
are 100% covered.

LIVE YOUR FAITH.
SERVE FOR A YEAR.

OVC began in Pittsburgh in 2022 and
expanded to Boston in 2024. To learn more,
scan the QR code. Application deadline for
Fall 2025 is February 20. Applicants must be
21-29 years old. 

Nominate a young adult or apply yourself
today!

For more info email OVC staff
Michael Sider-Rose and Kyra
Limberakis at:

info@orthodoxvolunteercorps.org

www.orthodoxvolunteercorps.org


